Sacraments

Service

Saints

Spirit

Scholarship

Good evening, St. Anne's Parents:

As you may have noticed today, we have installed a mirror on the church side of Dartmouth Street which will enable drivers, particularly bus drivers, to better see pedestrians in or approaching the crosswalk in front of the Church. This is an effort to maximize the safety of everyone on our street during arrival, dismissal, and everything in between.

What we continue to request is everyone's cooperation in adhering to safe driving laws, street crossing rules and courtesy protocols. Please do not block any of our neighbors' driveways...even for a few minutes. Please do not make u-turns in the driveway between the Rectory and the school. Please use caution when approaching the school, especially when there are pedestrians and buses present. Please do not park or pull up on the south side of Dartmouth Street causing your children to then have to cross the street at arrival or dismissal, again, especially when buses are present. Please utilize the crosswalk when crossing Dartmouth Street.

We bring all of these things to your attention to ensure the safety of our children, parents and staff throughout the day. We hope that these measures will mitigate congestion and help facilitate a smooth and safe flow of traffic on Dartmouth Street. We greatly appreciate your support and cooperation.

Have a wonderful night and we look forward to seeing you at our Mass and Open House this coming Sunday.

Respectfully,

Dr. Thomas J. Fasano